
Public Safety Commission Meeting 
 

July 26, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Members Present:  John Koester, Sandra Henry, Walter Brown, Kelvin Green, 
Alderwoman West, and Chief Ihler 
 
Old Business:   
 
New Business:  There was an election to appoint a temporary Chairman (John 
Koester); a temporary Vice-Chair (Kelvin Green); and a temporary Secretary (Sandra 
Henry).   
 
Police Report:  The Police now has a full department of officers.  They would like to 
revive the Neighborhood Watch Program.  They will, also, experiment with foot patrols.  
The Officers who were involved in the shooting incident, in December, are back on full 
duty.        
 
Fire Department Report:  No members were present.      
 
The decision was made to allow those residents who sign in to be able to speak up to 
three minutes at the meetings. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The next meeting will be August 23, 2018. 
 
 
John Koester, Acting Secretary 


